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Date: June 24, 2025  
                                                                      ​   
To: Holton Public Schools Community 
From: Dr. Adam Bayne, Superintendent 
Cc: Amy Brookhouse, President - Board of Education 
Re: Board Vacancy 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

At the June 23, 2025 Regular Board of Education Meeting, Board of Education member 
Ranae Erickson resigned from her seat as a board trustee. The term of the vacated 
board seat expires on December 31, 2026. 

Candidates interested in applying for the vacant seat on the Board of Education must 
submit in writing his or her full name, address, and  indicate why he or she is interested, 
what he or she hopes to bring to the Board table, and any other information the current 
6 board members should know about the candidate. Applications are to be submitted to 
Amy Brookhouse, President and Jack Vanderboegh, Vice President by Wednesday, 
July 16, 2025 at 4:00 PM. All applications must be sent via email to: 

 
Amy Brookhouse - amy.brookhouse1115@gmail.com  
Jack Vanderboegh - jvanderboegh@holton.k12.mi.us 

To be eligible for the vacant board seat, a person must: 

●​ Be a qualified school elector (registered voter within Holton Public Schools 
boundaries) 

●​ Have a primary residence in Holton Public Schools boundaries  
●​ Be at least 18 years of age 
●​ Be a citizen of the United States 
●​ Be a resident of the state of Michigan for at least 30 days.  

The Board will meet and appoint a candidate to fill the vacancy on July 21, 2025 at a 
Special Board Meeting 5:00 pm. 
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